
From: Tracey Wasson Poletes <trpoletes@gmail.com>Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 9:02 PMTo: *CI-StPaul_LH-LicensingSubject: Bad Weather Brewery

trpoletes@gmail.com 
Legislative Hearing Officer 
LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
Re: License Number 20150000267 

Dear Legislative Hearing Officer, 

Regarding the Application to Add an Entertainment (A) license to Bad Weather Brewery, I have objections, as 
the noise level from the brewery is already too high. 

As it is, patrons ignore or drive over the “Do Not Enter” & “No Left Turn” signs, garbage from the brewery 
ends up in my yard, and people are loud outside without entertainment to hover around. Adding music outside, 
amplified or not, will be too loud. Patrons seem to get more rowdy and destructive when there is live music with
alcohol, as I’m sure you know. 

We also must deal with drunk drivers hitting our cars, yelling in the streets & ally, car alarms going off for 
hours, and very little parking for actual residents of the neighborhood. 

The brewery has already broken promises made in the beginning, I believed Joe when he spoke with us of his 
intentions and plans, but it’s looking like that may have been a mistake. I want them to succeed, but the cost 
keeps increasing.  

Please do not approve Bad Weather’s application on this issue. 

Thank you, 
trpoletes@gmail.com 




